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Sharon’s Attic Quilt Shop 

Telephone 503.259.3475 

CASA Charity Group 

A CASA advocate is the tireless and passionate protector of a child who has 
been abused or neglected and is going through the trauma of the foster care 
system. They are adult volunteers who are trained, appointed by the court, and 
are committed to ensuring each individual child’s needs remain a priority in an 
over-burdened child welfare system. 

The CASA Charity Group makes and donates quilts for children in support of CASA advocates.  Everyone is welcome.  

Meeting Date/Time:  1st  Sunday of the month from 12-5 pm 

 

Contact:  Debbie Thurman at qultingnanaof5@gmail.com 

Charity Sewing 

Passage Quilt Project 
Providence St Vincent Medical Center 
 

Our goal is to provide 600 quilts per year for the terminally ill.  We also need 
donations of:   
Money , Fabric –100% cotton or flannel (scraps or larger  cuts), Batting , Thread 
 

Meeting Date/Time:  2nd Friday of the month from  6-10pm  

Lullaby Quilts  
On average, 150 small baby quilts are needed for Emanuel and St. Vincent hospitals Neonatal Intensive Care units 
every month. These quilts are given to every newborn entering the NICU for the first time. It is a small gesture of love 
to parents who are struggling with the uncertainty of the health of their child. 

Bring your machine, some basic supplies and join others in making quilts for these babies. Quilt kits are available or 
you can bring your own to work on.   Sharon’s Attic has four machines available to borrow on a first come first serve 
basis (2 Bernina & 2 Pfaff) 

Quilts need to be smaller than 36” square (rectangles are acceptable).  Fabric needs to be 100% cotton (cotton/
flannel is acceptable).  Batting needs to be 100% cotton (Warm & Natural is acceptable).  Thread can be cotton or pol-
yester.  Machine quilting spacing needs to be no wider than 4 ½” (no “tied” quilts please). 
Quilts can have any pattern or design (no embellishments please…buttons, ribbons, etc) 

If you would like to donate a quilt or wish to donate batting or thread but can’t come to the monthly gathering, please 
deliver to Sharon’s Attic with a note attached for Lullaby Quilts; ATTN: Lauria Mandich  

Meeting Date/Time:  3rd Friday of the month from 10-1 pm  

Please join us anytime!   
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